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July 17, 2014 
 

Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
 Re: Withdrawal of tariff filed on May 15, 2014 in Docket 14-2195-T01 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 Hi-Country Estates Homeowners Association (the “Company”), on May 15, 2014, filed a revised 
tariff entitled Tariff No. 2 with the Commission in the above-noted docket.  The Company, after receiving 
comments from the Division of Public Utilities and the Commission, and participation in the Commission 
hearing held on July 8, 2014, desires to withdraw that previously-filed tariff.   
 
 The Company is currently working with the Division of Public Utilities to make revisions to the 
Company’s tariff to comply with discussions and negotiations held with the Division of Public Utilities.  
The Company intends to revise its tariff such that the revised tariff is fully supported by the Division of 
Public Utilities.  The Company expects to file a revised tariff with the Commission by the end of July. 
 
 Please consider the tariff filed on May 15, 2014 to be withdrawn in expectation of filing a revised 
tariff.  Please contact us if there are any questions. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
       SMITH HARTVIGSEN, PLLC 
 
       /s/ 
        
 
       J. Craig Smith 
       Adam S. Long 
       Attorneys for Hi-Country Estates  

Homeowners Association 
  
 
cc: Board of Directors, Hi-Country HOA 
 Shauna Benvegnu-Springer 
 Patricia Schmid 


